* Our Case Number: ABP-310286-21
Your Reference: Billy and Mary Ryan

An
Bord
Pleanala

>

Seamus Hickey

Hickey Fitzgerald Solicitors
O'Brien Street

Mallow

Co. Cork

P51 D577

Date: 06 July 2021

Re: Railway works and all works necessary to eliminate and, where necessary, upgrade seven
numbered level crossings and carry out all associated and ancillary works along a 24-
kilometre section of the Dublin to Cork Railway Line.

Fantstown, Thomastown, Ballyhay, Newtown, Ballycoskery (Ballyhea Village), Shinanagh
and Buttevant, Co. Cork and Co. Limerick.

Dear Sir,
An Bord Pleanala has received your recent letter dated 5th July on behalf of your clients, Billy and Mary

Ryan in relation to the above mentioned case. The contents of your letter have been noted.

More detailed information in relation to strategic infrastructure development can be viewed on the
Board's website: www.pleanala.ie.

If you have any queries in relation to the matter please contact the undersigned officer of the Board.
Please quote the above mentioned An Bord Pleanala reference number in any correspondence or
telephone contact with the Board.

Yours faithfully,

Sach Culeld
Kieran Somers

Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01-8737250

RAO03

Teil Tel (01) 858 8100
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Laithrean Gréasain Website www.pleanala.ie Baile Atha Cliath 1 Dublin 1
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Hickey Fitzgerald

Our Ref: SH/MO’S

An Bord Pleanala,

64 Marlborough Street,

Dublin 1.
By reqgistered post

| O’Brien Street
Mallow
I Co. Cork

Eircode: P51 D577

Phone: 022-43222
Fax: 022-43259
Email: seamus@hickeyfitzgerald.ie

rita@hickeyfitzgerald.ie

5th July, 2021.

AR

Re: Dublin to Cork Railway Line (Elimination and Upgrade) of Level Crossings
between Limerick Junction and Mallow Order 2021.

Dear Sir / Madam,

We represent Billy and Mary Ryan of Ballycoskerry, Ballyhea, Charleville, Co. Cork.
Our clients wish to be kept appraised of any developments regarding the above and
any correspondence in relation to same should be sent to this office.

We would be grateful if you would acknowledge receipt.

Yours faithfully,

Seamus Hickey /
Hickey Fitzgerald

* Seamus Hickey B.C.L. Rita Fitzgerald B.C.L.
i Dublin Office: 31-36 Ormond Quay Uppert, Dublin 7.
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